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CALL TO ORDER: 

Minutes 

Town of Belmont 

Select Board 

Virtual Meeting on Zoom 

Monday, July 27, 2020 

7:00pm 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order at 7:00pm by Chair Roy Epstein. Vice Chair Tom Caputo and 

Select Board member Adam Dash were present. Town Administrator Patrice Garvin was present. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• COVID-19 Emergency Rental Assistance Program

Belmont renters who have lost income and are having trouble paying rent as a result of the 

COVID-19 pandemic can apply. The Belmont Housing Trust set up the program using 

Community Preservation Act funds. 

Applications are being accepted now. Email Merkeisha@MetroWestCD.org (preferred) or 

call 617-504-8868. Free translation assistance is available. 

• Coffee and Conversation event with Belmont Firefighter Ross Vona will be hosted via Zoom by the

Beech Street Center on August 4, 2020 from 10:00am-11:00am. Contact Dana Leavitt at (617) 993-

2977 for more information.

• Another episode of "Cooks Corner'', hosted by Beech Street Center Director Nava Niv-Vogel will be

held on July 30, 2020 at 10:00am. Contact Dana Leavitt at (617) 993-2977 for more information.

APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES: 

• June 1, 2020 regular session: Add bonding appendix and revise two errors about the McLean project.

Motion: To approve the proposed changes and add a bonding appendix to the June 1, 2020 regular session 

minutes. (Vote passed 3-0) 

• June 22, 2020 regular session:

Motion: To approve the June 22, 2020 regular session minutes. {Vote passed 3-0) 

• July 13, 3030 regular session: Edit spelling errors and change "compost" to "material for compost".

Motion: To approve the July 13, 2020 regular session minutes with the proposed changes. (Vote passed 3-0) 

ACTION BY CONSENT: 

Public Hearing for an Amendment of a Fuel Storage License located at 40-42 Brighton Street 

Epstein invited Michael Mahoney to introduce the topic. Mahoney joined the call and explained that 

Mahoney Oil was seeking an amendment allowing an increase to the fuel storage capacity that was allowed 

by their license because the fuel storage needs have grown. Mahoney explained that the change would allow 

Mahoney Oil to add ability to park more delivery tanker vehicles at their site. 

Fire Chief David Frizzell joined the call and agreed that all of the storage requests made were reasonable. 

Mahoney said the Fire Department has had no issues with the site and that he was in full support of the 

amendment to the license. 
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